
In Fall 2017, construction will begin on a new parking garage on the 
South parking lot of the Walnut Creek BART station. Prior to building 
the new garage, access adjustments will be made to the existing BART 
parking garage and the North parking lot. During this time, there will be 
temporary closures of access roads and entrances to the existing garage 
and parking lots. 

The project will add 100 new parking spaces over existing capacity and 
improve access and safety for pedestrians, cyclists and buses. There will 
be no loss of parking during construction. Attendant assisted parking 
will be used to limit impacts to the public. Current construction closures 
are as follows:

New Parking 
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Step 2: New Passenger Drop Off
    A new passenger drop off area will 

be constructed on the North side of the 
Existing Garage.
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Plan ahead by reviewing access maps and 
visiting the website for more information. 

Visit www.WCBARTparking.com  
or call the hotline at (925)262-2030.




